
 1 

 

SEPTEMBER 2016 

As many of you know, I had a knee replacement around 

the 2015 Christmas holidays. I had no idea what goal 

setting would mean for me then in regards to rehabbing 

my knee but I have always found putting a date to what I 

was trying to do makes it more likely that I will achieve 

the desired outcomeðgoal.  

In the beginning of my journey to get back to healthy, I 

remember the discomfort. OK, call it pain! Then some 

progress and then there were plateaus. Then I had to 

change some of the exercise plans, and I added Yoga and 

swimming. Those exercises did help bring me along 

through the spring. 

But I have to say it was setting goals for walking that has 

been the most beneficial. June 1st I said I would walk 

three telephone poles and by the time my grandchildren 

came, I could walk the mile to where the horse is stabled 

along with a herd of goats. That was July 8th. I did it! And  

Susan D. Giguere 
Founder & CEO  

A Message From Susan 
here at the end of August, I have just returned from a 

2 1/2 mile walk and in September with the cooler 

weather, who knows what I can accomplish. 

That is what C&C is doing now:  Taking stock to see 

where we are in 2016 and how to plan for 2020. It 

means changing some things to make them better, but 

change move us out of our comfort zone. 

Nevertheless, we must change to improve and sustain 

this great company you have all helped to build. The 

Strategic Plan is finalized, and now our work begins. 

Ask your supervisor about it as the implementation 

begins. You probably have great ideas toward the 

2020 goals, and we want to hear from you. 

Always remember we thank you for all that you do 

for the Maine families we all serve. 
Sue 
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A Moment With Mike 
One of the most rewarding things about both home and 

behavioral health is talking with folks who work face-to-face 

with clients on a daily basis and seeing the enthusiasm they bring 

to their jobs.  Itôs amazing how many people we have whoôve 

been with us for so many years, who chose to go into this field 

out of a deep sense of caring for others, and who pour their all 

into helping their clients.  Healthcare is truly a noble calling, and 

each of you should be proud.  Thank you for what you do for our 

clients. 

I love hearing from folks. Send me a note at 

mike.stair@careandcomfort.com or call me at 872-5300 and let 

me know how we can make Care & Comfort an even better place 

to work.  

All the best, 

Mike 

Itôs September, and school is back in session!  

In spite of the objections of the teenager I have 

at home, I really like this time of year.  The 

house will soon be full of fresh apples, and fair 

season is in full swing!  The Common Ground 

Fair and Fryeburg are my favorites, but we 

usually try to get to a smaller one each year as 

well if we can.  My wife and I like checking out 

the animals, and my son and his friends are big fans of the 

midway.  No surprise there!  Take some time for yourself this 

month to spend quality time with family or friends ï at a fair or 

somewhere else doing something fun (doesnôt have to be 

expensive!).  Youôll be glad you did.  

I mentioned last month that weôd recently completed our long-

range Strategic Plan.  Iôm happy to note that there are a number 

of goals in the plan on which weôve already begun to move 

toward.  Weôre looking at the addition of new behavioral health 

services, weôre taking a close look at our salary and wage 

ranges, as well as benefits, to make sure weôre competitive, and 

weôve begun taking steps toward replacing some very outdated 

and inefficient scheduling and billing systems.     

Goal setting is powerful because it provides focus. It gives us 

the ability to hone in on the exact actions we need to perform to 

achieve everything we desire. Goals are great because they 

cause us to stretch and grow in ways that we never have before. 

In order to reach our goals, we must become better.  Itôs 

exciting to see us all become even better at what we do and to 

see us find ways to broaden our reach. 

 

òLaugh when you can, apologize when you should, and let go of what 

you canõt change. Lifeõs too short to be anything but happyó 

A cultural celebration and harvest festival which 
highlights the rich agricultural and industrial 
heritage of the area with vendors and craft 
artisans, agricultural products, historical items, 
seasonal decorations and plenty of food all day long! 

September 24th 
Livermore Falls 
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Branch Office News 

Bangor 

24 Springer Road, Suite 202 
Bangor, ME 04401 

1-877-784-6993 ǅ (207) 992-2535 

Presque Isle 

165 Academy Street 
Presque Isle, ME 04769 

1-877-287-4931 ǅ (207) 764-3071 

School's Back!  What a great time of year as summer ends and autumn begins!  This is such a beautiful time of year 
in Maine!   There is still plenty of fun to have in September, while the weather is beautiful be sure to take 
advantage of some nice walks or bike rides and enjoy time outdoors.   

We celebrated the Machias Staff Appreciation Day and are thankful to our fantastic team there!!    

Just as many changes are going on in nature, we have many changes going on at our office as well. 

We were sad to see Jen Wood, Home Health Staffing Supervisor, leave to pursue other opportunities, but we wish 
her well and thank her for her 15 years of excellent service!  On a happy note, the Bangor team is very excited to 
have Natalie Dionne begin as a Clinical Supervisor/Outpatient Therapist!!   We are also pleased to announce that 
Erin Perry has expanded her role as a BHP to become a Children's Case Manager!   We are excitedly welcoming 
back several staff members who had gone away for the summer; we are so happy they have chosen to return to our 
teams.   We have also welcomed some new employees to our Behavioral Health and Home Healthcare groups. 

We make it happen! 

Dover-Foxcroft 

1073 West Main Street 
Dover-Foxcroft, ME 04426 

1-866-236-2158 ǅ (207) 645-5304 

Our Dover office would like to welcome Dana Homstead, 
CNA & Dawn Munson, PSS to our Home Health Team and 
Katarina Drinkwater, Office Assistant and Staffing 
Support.  Welcome aboard ladies! 
 
It is hard to believe another summer has come and gone so 
quickly! Before we know it, the leaves will be changing to 
their beautiful autumn colors and start falling from the 
trees. But before that come the first days of school all 
around the State. Please remember to watch for students 
walking to and from school and be careful of stopped buses 
on the roadways. Allow yourself extra time to get to and 
from work as bus stops are frequent. 

Aroostook County will soon be in the midst of fall and the 
beautiful foliage, schools have gone back in session, and 
kids have new clothes, backpacks, school supplies and are 
joining up with all their friends for another great academic 
year!! 

Our PQI office has the pleasure of welcoming Danielle 
Clark who has joined our Mental Health team.      

Toby has been coming up on a regular basis helping us in 
the PQI Branch by doing the MANDT & CPR trainings, 
interviewing, hiring and whatever else needs doing.  It is 
always so good to see Toby and his smiling face in the 
office and of course riding his bike around the County.  
Thank You Toby!!! 

All Staff, we want to hear from ñYOUò and what is going 
on whether itôs a vacation, new home, wedding, biking, 
hiking, kidsô activities or any other events that be taking 
place!  We like sharing your good news in the newsletter 
and don't forget we welcome pictures! 

We are happy to announce 
that Melissa Barley has 
accepted the role of Office 
Assistant and Staffing Support 
in our Bangor office, effective 
immediately.   

Melissa joined Care & 
Comfort almost four years 
ago, working first in 
Waterville, then transferring to 
Bangor where she most 
recently held the post of 
Behavioral Health Staffing 
Supervisor.   

"Melissa has graciously 
agreed to continue assisting our Behavioral Health team 
while we work to fill her previous position," remarked our 
COO Mike Stair. "We may fill her slot, but it will be tough 
to fill her shoes!  Please join me in congratulating Melissa 
as she takes on this new challenge". 

Congratulations to 
Erin Perry, 

Bangor�¶s newest Case 
Manager 

Congratulations to 
Jacob (Jake) Wisecup, 
Wilton�¶s newest Case 

Manager.  


